From: Tucker, Matthew

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 9:58 AM

To: Martin, Al

Cc: 'Mary Beth Growney-Selene'; 'Judy Bennett'; John Koffel; Verveer, Mike

Subject: Legacy Signage request, 634 W. main Street

Al, I am unable to attend the UDC meeting this evening, due to a scheduling conflict. Please share these comments with the UDC at the meeting.

I have reviewed the submittal as it compares to the recently-adopted "legacy sign" provisions in the City Sign code. The proposed signage projects appears consistent with these provisions, pending UDC review and approval relative to the standards and criteria. I recommend the UDC approve this legacy sign package as submitted.

Matt Tucker